
Description:  Two letters from General Eisenhower to Chief of Staff of the United 
States Army, General George C. Marshall, dated May 3, 1944 and May 4, 1944.

	 General Eisenhower had ordered all units under his command to 
maintain the highest standard of security discipline, and that severe 
disciplinary actions be taken in the case of any violations. 

	 This order was tested when one of Eisenhower’s West Point classmates, 
now also a general and the commander of the IX Air Force Service declared— in 
the presence of a number of guests in a public hotel dining room—that the 
invasion would begin before June 15th.  Upon validating these details, 
Eisenhower ordered that his friend, Major General Henry J.F. Miller, be 
removed from his post, reduced to a colonel, and sent back to the United States. 
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